
 

Public Comments Recorded for February 8th, 2023, General Commission Meeting 

Public Comment(s) submitted via email: 
 

Sent: January 24, 2023 at 9:55:33 AM PST 
To: nvdeafcommision@adsd.nv.gov 
Subject: Interpreters 
 
Commission of Dead/HOH, 
 
This email is to find out why there is no ASL interpreter televised during State of State Address given by 
Nevada governor last night. The captions were not accurate or missed out which the audience like me 
needs live ASL interpreter by the governor throughout the speech.  
Please see that it doesn’t happen again.  
Your support in this matter will be appreciated  
Thanks  
Concerned citizen,  
Shelly Freed  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
 


